
PROVIDER NETWORK CLOSED: 
 
Effective December 11, 2009, UnitedHealthcare completed the acquisition of Health Net 
of the Northeast's licensed subsidiaries (Health Net of Connecticut, Inc., Health Net of 
New York, Inc., Health Net Insurance of New York, Inc., and Health Net of New Jersey, 
Inc.), and obtained rights to renew Health Net's membership in Connecticut, New York 
and New Jersey. 
 
As a result of this acquisition, Health Net of Connecticut, Inc., Health Net of New Jersey, 
Inc., Health Net of New York, Inc., and Health Net Insurance of New York, Inc. has 
closed their networks. Please note that network participation requests are no longer 
accepted for providers. 
 


